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Subject Volume 2 of system national accounts

Dear Mr. Herman,
 
With reference to the letter dated January 13, 2009, concerning the revision of Volume 
2 of the system of National Accounts for year 2008.Kindly note that the Central Bank of 
Bahrain dose not has any comments or recommendations in this regards.
 
Best regards,
 
Hassan Al-Tamimi
Head – Statistical Research Division
Financial Stability Directorate
 Central Bank of Bahrain
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